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August 14, 1950.

Miss Alice Millar, 
c/o Mrs. Florence Long, 
3905 Scolton Road, 
Victoria, B. C.

v

Dear Miss Millar:

I have been very slow in keeping 
ey promise to send you correspondence with Mr. Bennett. 
Am sending you by separate mail a file which carries 
the correspondence back to 1938. This is all 
in the office, 
files, but these have been stored away in the vaults 
of a storage company, along with a vast arnowt of other 
stuff, and would be rather difficult to get at. My 
secretary, Miss Edmondson, is going on holidays, but if 
you feel it essential that we locate this earlier cor­
respondence we will make every effort to do so on her 
return.

have
There would be some move in earlier

Tou remember my telling you that I 
very little. It was quite a surprise 

i that has passed between us. Anyway, 
this you will find interesting, but just what you would 
feel like using for publication I do not know. I would 
like to be advised of what you do intend to use so that 
I could pass upon it. It isn't at all likely that I 
would object to any, however.

thought there 
to find the vol

There would also be some correspondence 
filed at Ottawa, but just what the office of the Leader 
of the Opposition may have done with it one cannot tell. 
There would be very little I am quite sure, in any event. 
Will not make any attempt to delve into this until I hear 
further from you. -r

With very best regards,l
Sincerely yours,

AM/E.
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